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ELLY NEWS  

In this issue: 

¶ Principalôs Report 

¶ Student Awards 

¶ Library News 

¶ Classroom Connection 

 
 
  
 

School Diary   

February 16thðParents 
& Friendsï Rocktriv 
Night 

March 11thðLabor Day 
Holiday  

March 14th & 15thð 
Cooriemungle Camps 
Years 3 & 4 

March 16thðKana    
Parade 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Term Dates                   
Term 1: 29/01-5/04          
Term 2: 23/04-28/06           
Term 3: 15/07-20/09  
Term 4: 07/10-20/12 

 

 

 

www.ellliminyt.vic.edu.au 
 
135 Slater Street, 
Elliminyt   Vic   3250 
PO BOX 359 
Colac   3250 
 
Phone:  5231 5208 
Fax:  52321943 
  
ellliminyt.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Term 1 Week 1 is done and dusted! I hope all our families are enjoying being back at school 
and into more regular routines.  
Rememberñ attendance is one of the most important factors in successful learning. Being on 
time is also important as children who are late miss out on the morning routines and the  
instructions for the beginning of the lesson. This makes it hard for them to catch up and  
integrate into the lesson.  
If you are having trouble getting your child to school on time, there are lots of resources  
available to you on the Department of Education and Training websiteñ 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/parents/going-to-school/Pages/attendance-missing-
school.aspx 
 
Dates 
Term 1, like Term 4 is always busy with dates. Please keep up to date via the newsletter, the 
Facebook page and the school app so you donõt miss any important information. We are  
currently planning the Athletics Day, Parent Teacher Introductory Interviews, Literacy  
Intervention Information sessions and lots more, so stay tuned!  
 
Asthma Management Plans 
If your child is a diagnosed asthmatic we must have an up to date Asthma Management Plan on 
file at school in order to administer any medication they may require.  Mostly, these plans 
expire after 12-24 months. If you are unsure of the currency of your childõs plan, please just 
ask.  
 
Student Accident Insurance 
A reminder that the Department of Education and Training does not provide student accident 
cover.  Parents may wish to obtain student accident insurance cover from a commercial  
insurer, depending on their health insurance arrangements and any other personal  
considerations. 
 
Toys at school 
Often, we have children bringing toys to school to play with in the yardñthe only time toys 
should be at school is for ôShow & Tellõ. There is ample sports equipment and other things for 
the student to access during recess and lunchtime. Personal toys usually create conflict and can 
be easily damaged or lost at school. We appreciate your assistance with this.  

 
Parent Teacher Introductory Interviews 
The first round of interviews will take place on éééé.. As per our new routine, we will 
be using www.schoolinterviews.com.au for the scheduling. Bookings will open on Monday 
11th of February and will close at 10am on Monday 25th of February.  For those who havenõt 
used this system before, it is very easy and self-explanatory and we are always happy to help at 
the office if you have trouble accessing the relevant technology. 
 
 

Angela Hall 

Principal 
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 CORRESPONDENCE REMINDERS 
 

Annual Family Record Sheet (Pink)- Eldest 
student only 
Medial FormsðAll students  
Canteen Helpers From and Canteen Price 
Listï Eldest student only 
Swimming Permission FormsðYears 1 & 2 
Uniform Order FormsðEldest student only  
 

Canteen̚ Friday 8th February, 2019  
 

Morning Supervisor:  

Deb Reynolds  

9:00am: Janelle Davis, Kirsty Oborne, Sally Wade 
 

Afternoon Supervisor 11.30am:   

Dave Ryan 

12:30pm: Bree Clarke, Kirsty Cuthbertson 

CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS FUND  
CSEF will be provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families. The allowance is paid 
to the school to use towards expenses relating to camps, excursions or sporting activities for the 
benefit of the child.  
If you hold a valid means -tested concession card or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eli-
gible for CSEF.  
The annual CSEF amount per student is $125.00.  
Contact the school office to obtain a CSEF application form and all forms must be returned to the 
office before 22nd February, 2019.  

BOOKCLUB 
Our first book club order forms for the year were sent home last week. 
Orders can be placed in the box in the office or by the loop (instruction 
are in the catalogue). If you are paying by cheque please make it     
payable to óScholasticô. 
If you wish to order books without your childôs knowledge please mark 
this request very clearly on the order form. You will be personally     
contacted when the orders arrive so that you can collect the books from 
the office.  
Orders for this issue are due back tomorrowThursday 7th February. 
Thank you,  
Marg Phillips 

LIBRARY NEWS 
All students are to have a water 
proof library bag to help protect our 

library books. 
Library bags can be 
purchased from the 
school office at a cost 

o $15.00. 
Thanks, 
Marg Phillips 
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STUDENT AWARDS  

Room 1  Nate B for making a terrific start to school; playing fairly, sharing, helping his class   

  mates and listening well.  Amazing!!  

Room 2  Claire M  for having a positive start to year Prep and already being a role model for 

  the school. Well done!  

Room 3  Room 3 for a positive start to the school year!  

Room 4  Room 4  for excellent start to the school year.  

Room 5  Leon S for making a positive start to the term! Keep up the great work!  

Room 6  Zach Q for making a fantastic start to his year in Grade 5!  

Room 7  Ruby H for working hard over the holidays and for settling in well to 2019!  

Room 8  Maddox H  for being a fantastic role model and demonstrating confidence and  

  leadership in the classroom!  

Room 9  Tiffia H for stepping outside her comfort zone.  

Art  Jethro H  for being a responsible team member and caring for our resources.  

 

 
School Council Elections  

All government schools in Victoria have a school council.   They are legally constituted bodies that are given powers to 

set the key directions of a school within state -wide guidelines. In doing this, a school council is able to directly influence 

the quality of education that the school provides for its students.  

School Councillors generally serve a two year term, with vacancies being created every year via a rotation system. This 

year, we have 5 Parent Member Category vacancies. As such we are calling for nominations from our parent body to 

fill these positions.  

Parents on School Council provide important viewpoints and have valuable skills that can help shape the direction of 

the school. Those parents who become active on school council find their involvement satisfying in itself and may also 

find that their children feel a greater sense of belonging.  

No special experience is required to be on school council �² �Z�K�D�W���\�R�X���G�R���Q�H�H�G���L�V���D�Q���L�Q�W�H�U�H�V�W���L�Q���\�R�X�U���F�K�L�O�G�·�V���V�F�K�R�R�O���D�Q�G��
�W�K�H���G�H�V�L�U�H���W�R���Z�R�U�N���L�Q���S�D�U�W�Q�H�U�V�K�L�S���Z�L�W�K���R�W�K�H�U�V���W�R���K�H�O�S���V�K�D�S�H���W�K�H���V�F�K�R�R�O�·�V���I�X�W�X�U�H�����7�K�H���I�X�O�O���F�R�X�Q�F�L�O���P�H�H�W�V���P�R�Q�W�K�O�\�����Z�L�W�K���V�X�E��
committees also meeting outside of this monthly schedule.  

  

I hereby issue a Notice of Election for the Elliminyt Primary School Council and call for nominations for the Parent Mem-

ber Category.  

If you wish to nominate yourself, or someone else, please either collect or request a nomination form from the school 

office and return it to school BEFORE Wednesday 6th of March.    

Should the number of nominations outweigh the number of vacancies, we will proceed to a ballot.  

�$�V���D�O�Z�D�\�V�����L�I���\�R�X���K�D�Y�H���D�Q�\���T�X�H�V�W�L�R�Q�V���R�U���F�R�Q�F�H�U�Q�V���U�H�J�D�U�G�L�Q�J���D�Q�\���R�I���W�K�L�V�����G�R�Q�·�W���K�H�V�L�W�D�W�H���W�R���F�R�Q�W�D�F�W���H�L�W�K�H�U���P�\�V�H�O�I�����R�U���&�D�U�O�D��
Marshall, our School Council President.  

With thanks,  

Angela Hall  

Principal  


